Job Advert: Sperrin Law
Mental Health Department

We are URGENTLY looking for a panel member (qualified person preferred) to join the firm on a permanent employed basis (although other arrangements open to consideration).
The firm can be very accommodating in respect of working arrangements. Target start date September 2018.
[bookmark: _GoBack]To apply or for further information (including a job description) please email patrickdorrian@sperrin.net or telephone Paddy for a confidential chat on 020 3666 5156 or 07775581103

 

